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July, 2020
RNOH Research & Innovation Centre Positioning statement on on-site monitoring for studies – COVID

The Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital (RNOH) NHS Trust is a designated green site, which aims to continue to provide patient care and deliver clinical research in a COVID free environment. As such the Trust and the Research Innovation Centre (RIC) have developed protocols to maintain our green site status.

As such on site monitoring and audit will now only be limited to interventional studies, all other studies will need to be monitored remotely. The first interventional studies monitoring was facilitated in June, 2020 and we will continue to facilitate on site monitoring for interventional studies with the current rules in place until further notice.
All monitors attending to conduct on site monitoring at the RNOH during this time are asked to:

· Give sufficient notice to the study personnel on site to arrange the visit (a confirmation e-mail of the dates of monitoring visit will be required at entry to site)
· Have their temperature measured on entry to the site (and will not be given permission to enter if found to have high temperature)

· Not to attend the site if you are feeling unwell and display any symptoms of COVID- 19

· Limit your movement on site to the area designated for the monitoring visit

· Wear appropriate face covering and maintain social distancing

Any questions regarding site monitoring for a study should, in the first instance, be directed to the lead coordinator for the study, and escalated to the CI and RIC senior management thereafter.

We will update this statement when the situation changes.

Thank you for your understanding.

RNOH Research & Innovation Centre
In association with the Institute of Orthopaedics and Musculo-Skeletal Science, University College London
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